Office of Science Policy NIH Comments National Institutes of Health 6705 Rockledge Drive, Suite 750 Bethesda, MD 20892



Sept 1, 2016

Dear Office of Science Policy Comments:

I object strongly to the NIH's proposal to rescind its moratorium on funding of human-animal chimeras. I do not want my tax dollars being used for grossly unethical research involving the creation and manipulation of part-human, part-animal beings whose very existence blurs the line between humans and non-human animals. This proposed research raises all the ethical problems of human embryonic stem cell research in general and serious additional problems related to the creation of human-animal beings with partly or substantially human brains and/or human gametes.

I also object strongly to the NIH's apparent lack of consideration for the ethical issues implicated by this research. Indeed, the NIH pledged to "undertake a deliberative process to evaluate the state of the science in this area, the ethical issues that should be considered, and the relevant animal welfare concerns associated with these types of studies" when the moratorium was put in place in 2015. Yet, to date there is no evidence of any discussion of the ethical issues involved in creating partly human animals.

At a minimum, the NIH should give far more serious consideration to the significant ethical problems associated with this research before seeking to fund human-animal chimera research.

Beth Lynch Pancy Hamel Scotia, NY 12302

1 Tryon Ave Difton Pancy of 1096 Monglas H. Hoyt

Apt 266

Scotia, NY 12302

Ronald Raturford 1105 Union Street Schenatary hy 12308 Mr. + Mrs. Wendell Reugebauer 586 Middle Line Rd. Ballston Spa, MJ 12020-2200

W NEUGEBAUER and Friends

Ballston Spa, NY

09-07-2016

Mr. and Mrs. Wendell Neugebauer

Beth Lynch

Ronald R Ratherford

Joan F Williams

Nancy Hamel

Christine Oakes

Douglas H Hoyt